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The Heartstrings Story 

 Lecture (Monday August 11, 2014): 
Mary (Mollie) Johnson is a self-taught quilter with a focus on blogging, designing, knitting and organ-
izing the HeartStrings Quilt Project.  Mollie is a wife, mother, grandmother, reading enthusiast, knitter, 
quilter, and world traveler. 
Heartstrings is  an online group of quilters who have joined together to make and donate String Quilts 
to local charitable organizations.  Members contribute to group quilts through donating blocks, as-
sembling and quilting tops.   

The HeartStrings Quilt Project grew out of a casual exchange of postings to the Stashbuster Yahoo group in December 
2006. Focused on using our fabric stashes, a number of us expressed interest in getting involved in making quilts to be do-
nated to various charities. At first, it was intended to be a short term initiative, but the interest from members of the 
group was very strong, so the idea was enlarged to accommodate quilters of all levels of experience, living in different parts 
of the world, and making string quilts over an extended period of time.  
A separate Yahoo group was established – the HeartStrings Quilt Project –  and guidelines developed that would enable 
quilters to be involved in this project in a number of ways. This website was set up so that even those who chose not to for-
mally belong to the HeartStrings Quilt Project online group could access the information about the project and contribute 
as they wished. 
The outcome is a network of quilters mostly living in the USA, but some in Australia, and others elsewhere around the 
globe, who are linked by their love of quiltmaking and the joy they feel in creating something for those in need.   

 

Class:  String Blocks  (Monday, August 11, 2014) 
 

Given the demand for this particular class, we are expanding the class size......and as a result, we have 

space for 4 (maybe 6) more participants--Guild members are encouraged to register ASAP 
 

Lincoln Quilters Guild 
Quilting since 1973  

Meeting the second Monday 
of the month 

2014 March—November 

Gathering at 6:30 p.m. 
Program & Meeting 

at 7:00 p.m. 

College View Seventh-Day 
Adventist Church 

4015 S 49th Street 
Lincoln, Nebraska 

On the Internet at 
www.lincolnquiltersguild.org 

August 11, 2014 Class Registration 

Offering: Mary Johnson teaching “String Blocks” 

Mary’s website: Blog.maryquilts.com  
Date/Time/Cost: Monday, August 11, 2014                           9:00am – 4:00pm 

Guild members: $20 per person                                Non Guild members:  $30 per person 

(no kit or pattern fee) 

Location:  College View Seventh-day Adventist Church, 49th and Prescott Ave 

  Come in door number 2 on the south ground level 

Your name: ______________________________________________________ 

Your address:______________________________________________________ 

Your phone #  Daytime _____________  Evening ________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________________________________ 

Guild member:  Yes ___________   No ________________ 

 

Send check payable to LQG to: 

Sara Kenny, 21902 A Street, Eagle, NE  68347 * (402) 960-6560* sara-

kenny@yahoo.com 

Please make check for the amount of the class only. 

If you do not have email, please include a business-sized stamped self-addressed enve-

lope so we can send you the supply list for class 

http://blog.maryquilts.com/
mailto:sarakenny@yahoo.com
mailto:sarakenny@yahoo.com
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Day Groups 
 Piecemakers 
   The Piecemakers meet at Bernina 
   Sewing Studio  in the Piedmont 
   Shopping Center  on the fourth 
   Thursday of each month except 
    November and  December.  For 

  more  information: Willa Smith  at              
402- 420-2422.  Please leave a 
message and I will return  your call. 
Or email me: 
rswd660@inebraska.com 
 

Ladies of the Lodge 

The Grand Lodge at the Preserve 

80th & Pioneers Blvd. • 1:00pm, 3rd 
WEDNESDAY of the month. Enter 
North door and take the elevator to 
the 4th floor lounge. For more 
information, call Nancy Simmons 
423-4947 

 

Cuddle Quilt Workshops 
College View Seventh Day 
Adventist Church Resource Room 

4108 Prescott Ave. •  
9 am-2 pm • 1st Friday of the month.  
Vicky Skuodas, co-chair person. 
Join us in planning our Cuddle Quilts 
and also to pick up kits to work on 
during the month. 
 

Quilts of Valor 
We will have one meeting place and 
sew-in each month : 
1st Sunday: Hancock's, 12:30 to 
4:00pm 

Julia.Schroeder@qovf.org 
Sara.Kenny@qovf.org  
 

 

Evening Groups 
The Northeast Lincoln Sew-and-
Sews  

Meets the 3rd Monday from 6:00-
8:00 pm at the Anderson Branch 
Library, 3635 Touzalin Ave.  For 
more information, contact Kim 
Shelley at 467-4266. 
 

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION 
 OF THE  

LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD 
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

Published nine months of the year:  
March, April, May, June, July, August, 
September, October, and November. 

Editor and Layout: 
Lorelee Novak 

Circulation:  Carol Curtis 

The deadline to submit articles and 
ads for inclusion in the Plain Print is 
the Wednesday following the Guild 
meeting. 

September 

newsletter deadline: 

August 13, 2014 

ADVERTISING  
Business Ad Rates: 
A 3½" x 2" sized ad is $25 for the first 
month and $20 per month for 
subsequent months. 

A 3½" x 4" sized ad is $40 for the first 
month and $35 per month for 
subsequent months. 
Ads must be camera-ready. 

Classified Ad Rates: 
Any individual may place a classified 
quilt-related ad in the "Quilters' 
Exchange" at a cost of $10.00 for 30 
words.  Send exact text for ads. 
Send articles and ads with payment 
(payable to "Lincoln Quilters Guild") 
to: 
Lorelee Novak 
2510 Jameson N  
Lincoln, NE 68512 
Email: rjljn@aol.com 

        President's Message 

 Hello everyone,  
  Welcome to August!  When we get together for the August 
  meeting, it will mean my summer is over.  On Wednesday after  
  the meeting, my granddaughter, Ashlynn, goes back to school. 
  Our fun play time will be over.  When she goes back to school, I  
  have to get busy and complete some of the many quilting 
  projects that have been sitting in my sewing room all summer.  

I’m hoping for a long fall, with comfortable days and nights and lots of fall colors.  
Since our July meeting I’ve gone to Quilt Nebraska in North Platte and Ashlynn 
went to Quilt Camp in Lincoln for 5 days.  I’m looking forward to some relaxing 
fall days.   
Here at the Guild we still have lots to do.  If you have some free time, remember 
Cuddle Quilts, Santa Socks and Quilts of Valor always need help with sewing.  
Cuddle Quilts always have kits to be completed.  Of course, you can always 
make quilts for Cuddle Quilts and Quilts of Valor using your own patterns and 
fabrics.  They really love to receive completed projects.  Start sewing Christmas 
stockings for the Santa Socks project. Also, Habitat for Humanity can use 
handmade pillowcases. So many sewing projects – so little time!   
I look forward to seeing all of you at the August meeting.  
Happy stitching,  

Linda  

Small Groups 
  Anyone is welcome to joint these groups 

PROPOSAL TO RAISE 
DUES 

This issue was discussed at 
length at the July LQG 
meeting. To see the ra-
tionale and discussion, 
please read New Business 
in the meeting minutes on 
Page 3 of this issue. 
 
Further discussion and vot-
ing on this matter will occur 
during the August LQG 
meeting. 
 
Submitted by the Board 

mailto:Julia.Schroeder@qovf.org
mailto:Sara.Kenny@qovf.org
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Minutes of the Lincoln Quilters Guild – July 14, 2014      
College View Seventh-Day Adventist Church – Lincoln, Nebraska 

 

President Linda Daiker welcomed mem-
bers and guests. 
Mary Sedlak introduced the speaker, 
Diane Harris for her program “100 Small 
Quilts.” 
Sara Kenny reviewed the successful 
Studio Tour in June – 165 tickets were 
sold.  “Vases” with fabric bouquets were 
awarded to the members who made 
their studios available for the tour: 
Margrethe Ahlschwede, Ronda Bieber, 
Sheila Green, Vicky Skuodas, Elizabeth 
Sterns, and Kris Vierra.  Helpers Judy 
Lane and Kathy Powers were acknowl-
edged as well as the group furnishing 
the bouquets.  The July class is sold out 
and only three spaces remain in the 
August class for string quilts.  There is 
space left in the September class, Su-
san Cleveland with “Piping Hot Macaro-
ni”, the October “Hobo Quilts” class and 
the November “Split Pursenality” class. 
The business meeting was called to 
order, and President Daiker expressed 
thanks to the studio tour and the quilt 
show committee for outstanding work. 
There being no additions or corrections, 
the Minutes of the May 2014 meeting 
were approved as printed in Plain Print, 
and the May 2014 Treasurer’s report 
was remanded for audit. 
New Business:  President Daiker pre-
sented the proposal of the board with 
the rationale for a dues increase for the 
coming year.   
Starting last year, the Board began talk-
ing about our budget short fall and the 
probability of raising dues for next year.  
This was brought to your attention sev-
eral times last year and earlier this year. 
The annual budget for this year is ap-
proximately $27,000 and with the in-
come expected for this year, it will be 
necessary to use some of our savings 
to cover our expenses for the year.  We 
are now about half way through this 
budget year and our finances show that 
our Finance committee was right on 
target with the budget.  We do have 
money in savings to cover all of our ex-
penses for the rest of this year.  Howev-
er, we need to make some changes so 
that we are not using savings each 
year.  LQG offers great programs and 
that is our largest expense for the year.   
There really are several reasons for the 
shortfall for this year  
- The quilt show in 2012 was successful 
and we grossed a little more than 
$8,000.  That amount was to be split 

over 2 years to cover our expenses.  
However, we changed our fiscal year 
and in doing so, last year was actually 
about 18 months long and we had 12 
meetings and programs during that 
time, but we all paid our normal $25 
dues and received more programs for 
that amount.  So the income from the 
quilt show (May 2012) was split so that 
last year received about 2/3 of the in-
come and this calendar year received 
about 1/3 of the income.   
- Several years ago, the Guild started a 
senior citizen price on the dues.  Any-
one 65 and older pays only $15.00 a 
year, while those under 65 pay $25.00 a 
year.  DeEtte (our membership chai) 
pulled together information that is cur-
rent as of last week on membership 
numbers.   We have exactly 300 paid 
members.  Of that 300, 136 members 
paid $15.00, 157 members paid $25, 4 
members paid $20, and 4 life members 
did not pay.   (Life members do not 
have to pay, but many do pay full price 
and some pay reduced price.  I want to 
say thank you to life members who pay 
dues.)   
- Our newsletter is available on our 
website.  You receive an email notice 
that the newsletter is ready and the 
email contains a link to take you directly 
to the newsletter.  Some members still 
receive newsletters by regular mail.  
After paying the cost of printing those 
newsletters and paying postage to mail 
them, each newsletter costs approxi-
mately $1.40 each.  If a member pays 
$15.00 dues and receives the newslet-
ter by mail, most of their dues goes to 
cover the cost of their newsletter, leav-
ing very little to help pay the expenses 
of the guild.   I would like to ask you, if 
you pay reduced dues and receive your 
newsletter by regular mail, would you 
consider paying full dues.   
The Board checked other Guilds in the 
state.  We discovered that almost all of 
the guilds have dues of $35.00 a year 
or more.  No other Guild in the state 
offers senior prices.   Also some Guilds 
charge a fee for guests to attend meet-
ings to see the programs of certain well 
known quilters.   
The Board of Lincoln Quilters Guild is 
proposing an increase of our dues 
to$35.00 per year and $25.00 for senior 
citizens and those under age 19.   We 
would also like to say that if you enjoy 
our speakers, would you consider pay-

ing full dues of $35.00 a year.  This is 
an unbelievable great value to see 9 
outstanding programs or events each 
year.   
Old Business:  No old business was 
discussed. 
Announcements:  Kathy Spitsen made 
the following announcements:  A thank 
you was received from a young girl who 
visited the quilt show and made a quilt 
from the $1.00 scraps.  Other thank you 
messages were received from two can-
cer survivors for the quilts they re-
ceived, a Heart Hospital patient who 
received a quilt, and from the Cancer 
Survivors Day committee.  Kathy read 
notices of quilting books and services 
for sale as well as notes from those in-
terested in hiring quilting services and 
indicated this information was posted on 
the bulletin board. 
Sara Kenny announced that clue #5 is 
ready for those working on the Mystery 
Quilt. 
Lori Bain from the Omaha Modern Quilt 
Guild announced that the Lincoln Quilt 
Guild is serving as a collection point for 
quilts made for Beaver Crossing and 
Pilger residents.  She thanked all of the 
guild members for their help. 
Barb Clement and Jean Ang thanked 
everyone who helped cut the 5” squares 
that are used to make the “Compassion 
Quilts” for Beaver Crossing and Pilger 
tornado victims.  They have 15 sets of 
blocks for quilts and need help for as-
sembling quilt tops and quilting.  All 
were on the table on the side of the 
room.  Quilts are due August 12 and 
distribution will be done on August 17. 
Leslie Reed described the 4 days of 
activities for the Fall Retreat at the East-
ern Nebraska 4-H camp.  Cost will be 
about $145 for Thursday – Sunday and 
about $105 for Friday – Sunday.  Meals 
are provided for Friday – Sunday and 
registration will be on the web site.  No 
registrations will be accepted until Sep-
tember 1 and there is a maximum of 80 
attendees. 
Cheryl Kupcinski and Kay Hoff an-
nounced the proceeds from the mini-
raffle were $87.27 and will go to the 
Young Artist’s program.  Sandy Ander-
son won an instructional quilting CD, 
Donna Welty won a mini-quilt and Lori 
Miller also won a mini-quilt. 
 
Minutes con’t next page 
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July 14, 2014 Minutes con’t: 
The Quilt Show Committee thanked 
everyone for their help.  Attendance 
was 1520 and bills are still coming in so 
no final figures are available at this 
time.  A note to all for the next show – it 
would be very helpful if members would 
register their quilts early instead of 
waiting until the last few days so the 

committee can anticipate how many will 
be coming.  The helpfulness of the staff 
at St. Mark’s church was greatly appre-
ciated as they even allowed listing the 
quilt show on their electronic billboard. 
Sheila Green announced that the Ne-
braska State Quilt Guild needs a chair 
for the “Quilt Nebraska 2016” which will 
meet in Lincoln.  They would like to 

have the chair in place within the next 
week or so, so anyone interested, 
please contact Sheila or the state guild. 
President Daiker adjourned the meet-
ing to Show and Tell.   
 
Minutes submitted by Wilma Daddario, 
LQG Secretary 
 

 

Coming in September……….. 

Susan Cleveland (West Concord, MN)                   September 8-9 
http://www.piecesbewithyou.com 

Lecture/Trunk show 
My Eclectic Quilt Pageant 

Using simple designs, attention to detail, fine workmanship, and special binding techniques, Susan has created 
her own unique style. Many of her quilts have received awards at international shows and she enjoys sharing 
tips and tricks to add panache to simple quilts and take heirloom pieces to new heights. Real quilts will be 
shared, then details will be displayed via video camera and projector. 
 

Workshop 
Piping Hot Curves-Macaroni  

  (Please check Susan’s website for list of supplies and fabric requirements!  Teacher will 

have pattern, cording, some YLI #100 silk thread, and the Clover ball-point awl available for pur-

chase in class.) 
 

Add piping to curves and avoid curved piecing! This technique is wonderful for traditional 
curved patterns and great for contemporary designs. In class, students will learn to make 
perfect piping and add that piping to the lively, curvy macaroni block. Piping adds pizzazz! 
Quilting and finishing will be discussed, 29”x29” or 49”x69". 
 

September 9, 2014 Class Registration Offering:  
Susan Cleveland  teaching “Piping Hot Curves - Macaroni” 

Susan’s website: http://www.piecesbewithyou.com 
Date/Time/Cost: Tuesday September 9, 2014 
   9:00am – 4:00pm 
   Guild Members: $50 per person plus $8 pattern fee or $25 book 
   Non-Members: $60 per person plus $8 pattern fee or $25 book 
Location:  College View Seventh-day Adventist Church, 49

th
 and Prescott Ave 

  Come in door number 2 on the south ground level 
Your name: ______________________________________________________ 
Your address:______________________________________________________ 
Your phone #  Daytime _____________  Evening ________________________ 
Email: ____________________________________________________________ 
Guild member:  Yes ___________   No ________________ 
 
Send check payable to LQG to: 

Sara Kenny, 21902 A Street, Eagle, NE  68347 * (402) 960-6560* sarakenny@yahoo.com 
Please make check for the amount of the class only. 
If you do not have email, please include a business-sized stamped self-addressed envelope so we can send 
you the supply list for class 
 

 
Thanks to everyone who has been taking classes. Not only have the classes been tons 
of fun with so many participants in them, the Guild's financial picture is greatly helped 
by everyone's support. 

                                     Sara and Mary 

 

http://www.piecesbewithyou.com
http://www.piecesbewithyou.com
mailto:sarakenny@yahoo.com
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 LQG Treasurer Report - June 2014  

Beginning Cash Balance 6/1/14  $     37,312.11  

RECEIPTS  

 Checking Interest  $                   0.52  

 Newsletter Advertisements  $                20.00  

 TOTAL RECEIPTS  $                20.52  

DISBURSEMENTS  

1. Operations Expenses  

 Insurance and Bonding  $                30.42  

 Meeting Room Rent  $                25.00  

 Newsletter Printing and Postage  $             190.46  

2. Educational Services  

 QS 2014: Administration  $                10.69  

3. Community Service  

 
Young Artists Project (non-
grant)  $                10.89  

 TOTAL DISBURSEMENTS  $             267.46  

   

 NET CASH IN/(OUT)  $           (246.94) 

    

Ending Cash Balance  6/30/14  $     37,065.17  

   

Current Checking Balance  $     11,870.87  

Current CD Value (next maturation date 9/4/2014)  $     25,194.30  

Total Cash 6/30/14  $     37,065.17  

Lincoln Quiltfest 2014: Colors from the 

Prairie 

Successful Show!  I think that sums up the facts and our 
feelings about the show.  Hard working committee chairs 
and volunteers contributed to a great show.  It was a pre-
cision machine, from registration to drop-off, to hanging, 
to the show coming down and all quilts were returned to 
their owners.  We put on a great show, involved most of 
our members, shared our love of quilting with the com-
munity and beyond.  St. Mark's United Methodist was a 
fantastic facility for our show.  We were frugal with our 
expenses and received great free publicity from local 
media.  The financials will be shared when finalized. 
Attendance was great!   1520 total attendees.  An all time 
high for an LQG show.  Great volunteers and camarade-
rie!  Our friends, neighbors and co-workers enjoyed 
shopping in our Vendor Mall and Attic Treasures and 
enjoyed the great food in the Cafe.  Lectures and 
Demonstrations were well attended with 35-60 guests in 
each session.  Many guests sat down to sew blocks and 
quilt tops for tornado victims.  Children enjoyed the scav-
enger hunt and other activities provided. 
Quilts!  We had a wonderful assortment of quilts for our 
guests to view-our members registered 335 entries 

(Including Men’s, Modern, Intergenerational, Series) plus 
the Tradition with a Twist Challenge Quilts, Auction 
quilts, the Log Cabin quilts on loan from the International 
Quilt Study Center & Museum, dating from 1870, our 
Outreach projects, quilts being made and over 20 donat-
ed for families in Pilger and Beaver Crossing through 
Quilts for Compassion and the fabulous quilts in our Ven-
dor's displays!  All total,  710 quilts could be viewed at 
Quiltfest! 
Tradition with a Twist Challenge was judged by Jack 
Saltzman.  1st place winner Marilyn Rembolt, 2nd place 
winner Mary Swinton, 3rd place winner Anita Dover. 
Raffle Quilt winner was Robert Wakeman of Kokomo, 
Indiana.  Robert purchased his ticket from his sister, Pam 
Wakeman, LQG member. 
We are grateful to the staff of St. Mark's United Methodist 
Church for their welcoming and spacious facility!  We 
worked closely with Terry Bowers, event organizer and 
head custodian who was so helpful.  He was always 
ready to accommodate our needs.  We were also able to 
advertise our show on their electronic sign.  Thanks to 
the local media: Lincoln Journal Star, 55+,Prime Time, 
Lincoln Kids, Neighborhood Extra, KOLN TV, KFOR Ra-
dio, IQSCM and Lincoln Tourism for their assistance in 
publicizing the show.   
Thanks to Jack Saltzman for judging our Challenge 
quilts.  Also thanks to Col. Linda Underwood for calling 
the Auction, and AccuQuilt for lending quilts for the lec-
ture.  
Quiltfest Steering Committee: 
Sheila Green, Carolyn Garner, Mary Swinton, Pam Row-
land, Lynne Weinhold, Meylonie Schatz 

   
 
 

 
Quilt R Done Club 
(as of July 2014) 

Sandy Anderson         Anita Dover           Sara Kenny 
Linda Daiker          Ginny Harvey        Susan Heath-
Mary Swinton          Kathy Spitsen Lori Miller                
Kathy Cather              Barb Brown 
  Reminder: to join the Quilt R Done club, simply finish a 
project you began in any LQG class and bring it to the 
Guild meeting to show and tell. Membership in the Club 
is free and entitles you to a special Quilt R Done charm 
and your name is added to the Quilt R Done poster. 

 

New Quilt Books at Lincoln City Libraries 
The following items have recently been acquired by Lin-
coln City Libraries. Requests are free of charge. To re-

quest one or more items from the list below, call 402-441
-8530, contact or visit your favorite Lincoln City Library 

location, or go online to www.lincolnlibraries.org. 
Fiction 

Forget Me Knot [Quilting Mystery] by Mary Marks (2014) 

Murder, Plain and Simple [Amish Quilt Shop Mystery] by 

Isabella Alan (c2013) 

Quilt Trip: A Southern Quilting Mystery by Elizabeth 

Spann Craig (2013) 

Check back next month for new “how-to’s” recently add-
ed to the libraries!! 

http://www.lincolnlibraries.org
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29th Annual QUILTERS FALL RETREAT 
Lincoln Quilters Guild and Free Range Chicks 

 

What’s Your Color? 
Quilt Retreat 

You have the option of coming for 3 days as before OR for 4 days! 
 

When:  October 23 – 26, 2014 – Thursday through Sunday 
 

Where:  4-H Camp near Gretna, Nebraska 
 

Cost:     4 day (Thurs. – Sun.) = $143 
        3 day (Fri. – Sun.)  = $116 

 
Registration Information:   
The retreat is limited to the first 80 registrations postmarked on or after September  1, 2014  (earlier 
postmarked envelopes will be returned unopened).   
 
Groups may send in their registrations together.  Please be sure to include the registration fees for 
everyone in your group - can be one or multiple checks. 
 
Please go to the LQG website and print the form that is available online.  NO registrations accepted 
without the form. 
 
To register, fill out the form (one per person), include a check (payable to LQG), and the liabil-
ity waiver  form.  Mail to the address on the form. 

 LQG Awards  
The deadline to submit nominations for the 2014 LQG Awards is September 1, 2014.  The LQG Award cate-
gories are: 
LQG LIFE MEMBER.  This is the highest honor given to an LQG member.  It is awarded for lifetime achieve-
ment and significant contributions to the LQG.  It is an honor that is infrequently awarded. 
LQG BRIGHT STAR AWARD.  This honor is awarded to an LQG member(s) for consistent achievement and 
continuing involvement for the betterment of the LQG over a period of time (for achievement beyond the LQG 
Shining Star Award level, but less than the level of the LQG Life Member Award). 
LQG SHINING STAR AWARD.  This honor is awarded to an LQG member(s) for a significant contribution to 
the LQG.  It may be for a single project or for an ongoing project. 
The LQG Awards Committee urges members to help the guild recognize those among us who have been in-
strumental in supporting and advancing the work of the LQG.  An awards nomination form can be found on 
pages 8 and 9 of this newsletter, or you can find it on the LQG website by clicking on the “About the Guild” link 
and clicking on the nomination form link under the Awards section.  
Nomination forms can be mailed to:  LQG Awards, PO Box 6861, Lincoln, NE  68506 and must be postmarked 
on or before September 1, 2014 or, nomination forms can be hand delivered to the LQG President, Linda 
Daiker, on or before September 1, 2014. 
If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Awards Committee:  Sherry Taylor, JoAnne Bair, or 
Linda Gapp. 



7 

 

LQG Awards Nomination Form 
Nomination Deadline:  September 1, 2014. 

LQG Awards will be presented during the October 2014 LQG meeting. 

Nomination forms can be mailed to:  LQG Awards, PO Box 6861, Lincoln, NE  68506 and must be post-

marked on or before September 1, 2014. 

 

Nomination forms can be hand delivered to the LQG President, Linda Daiker, on or before September 1, 2014. 

 

This form may be copied.  If submitting more than one nomination, complete one form for each nomination.  

Do not submit all of your nominations on one form.  Please remember that members of the Awards Committee 

may not be personally aware of your nominee’s efforts, so please be specific when detailing your reasons for 

the nomination.  You may attach additional sheets if necessary. 

 

If your nominee is not selected for the current membership year, his/her nomination will be retained for future 

consideration.  Please note that a nomination form MUST be received in the current membership year in order 

for his/her past nomination to be considered.  The Awards Committee reserves the right to change a nomina-

tion’s award category. 

  

NOMINEE’S NAME:   

 

NOMINEE’S ADDRESS:  ______________________________________________________  
  Street, Town/City and Zipcode 

 

AWARD CATEGORY.  Please check the award category that applies to your nomination: 

 LQG LIFE MEMBER.  This is the highest honor given to an LQG member.  It is awarded for lifetime 

achievement and significant contributions to the LQG.  It is an honor that is infrequently awarded.  COM-

PLETE SECTIONS A, B & C BELOW. 

 

 LQG BRIGHT STAR AWARD.  This honor is awarded to an LQG member(s) for consistent achieve-

ment and continuing involvement for the betterment of the LQG over a period of time (for achievement beyond 

the LQG Shining Star Award level, but less than the level of the LQG Life Member Award).  COMPLETE 

SECTIONS A & B BELOW. 

 

 LQG SHINING STAR AWARD.  This honor is awarded to an LQG member(s) for a significant contri-

bution to the LQG.  It may be for a single project or for an ongoing project.  COMPLETE SECTION A BE-

LOW. 

 

Note:  You can attach additional sheets if there is not enough space. 

 

SECTION A: 

1. List the project or projects your nominee has been involved with?  __________________ 

  

 

2. How long has he/she been involved with the project or projects (if more than one project, list each project 

separately and the length of involvement for each one)?    

 

  

3. Why do you feel your nominee should receive this award?    
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SECTION B: 

4a. How long has your nominee been active or involved in quilting?    

4b. How long has your nominee been a member of the LQG?    

5. In what capacity has your nominee served LQG?  List all Officer positions, Committee Chair positions, Com-

mittees served on, or other volunteer activities (i.e, Discover Nebraska presenter, LQG Quilt Show, Young Artist 

Project, etc.).   _____________ 

  

  

6. What do you feel is your nominee’s main contribution to the LQG?    

  

  

  

SECTION C:  

7. What do you feel is your Nominee’s MAIN contribution to the quilting world?   

  

  

  

8. How is your Nominee involved in the quilting world beyond the LQG?    

  

  

  

9. List your Nominee’s quilting achievements (i.e., scholarly writings, quilt making, research, leadership, conser-

vation, teaching, etc.).  

  

  

  

10. Why do you feel your Nominee deserves the LQG Life Member Award rather than the LQG Bright Star 

Award? 

  

  

  

 

 

Your Name:   

 

Your Address:    
 Street, Town/City and Zipcode 

 

Home Phone Number:   _____________________  
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Lincoln Quilters Guild 
P.O. Box 6861 
Lincoln, NE  68506 

2014 LQG Officers 
President – Linda Daiker 
Vice President – Sara Kenny & 
 Mary Sedlak 
Secretary - Wilma Daddario 
Treasurer – Marsha Conley 
President-elect – Kathy Spitsen 
Vice President-elect – Barb Brown & 
 Joyce Pope  
Treasurer-elect – Carolyn McCall 
Advisor – Sandy Anderson 

• Bernina Sewing and Embroidery 
Machines and Sergers 

• BSR – Bernina Stitch Regulator 
• Horn Sewing Cabinets 
• Machine Repair 

1265 S.Cotner Blvd, # 27 • Lincoln, NE 68510 
402-423-3108 

Check our website for our latest class offerings: www.berninabuzz.com 

PAID ADVERTISEMENT 

 

Nothing Sews Like a Bernina. Nothing. 

Thank you to our advertisers 

who help support 

this newsletter publication. 

Let your talents be known here.  


